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Jessica Russell

From: Gu, Kang Min (Justin) < >

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 2:15 PM

To: Jessica Russell

Subject: RE: Bylaw No., 2357 Rezoning

Attachments: subdivision-guidelines.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

Good Afternoon Jessica,  

The following is the comments from Northern Health regarding Bylaw No., 2357 regarding a proposed rezoning: 

- Must not cause a health hazard and or must not contaminate or cause to contaminate any drinking water 

sources, wells, any water bodies.  

- Must follow Public Health Act, Drinking Water Protection Act and its applicable regulations, Sewerage System 

Regulation and Groundwater Protection Regulation as applicable.  

- Must have appropriate sewerage system installed and all the requirements met as applicable.  

- Proper subdivision protocol be followed for subdividing this property. Please refer to Northern Health’s 

‘Guidelines for Subdivision’ for more information.  

Please see attached subdivision guideline for your reference. Should you have any questions, please contact the 

undersigned.  

Best regards,  

Justin Gu, CPHI(C), B. Tech, DFT 
Environmental Health Officer  

Northern Health – Fort St. John Health Unit  
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